
2016 TuTu Tots
November

Be kind. Be thoughtful. Be genuine. But most of all, Be THANKFUL !

Monthly/Upcoming News:

TuTu Tots
Can you think of what 
you are thankful for?  

Class

Class

NO Class!

There will be NO CLASS on Sunday, November 27th due to the holiday weekend. Happy Thanksgiving!

No performances are scheduled for this month!

The Winter Show is scheduled for Sunday, December 18th at 3:00 PM at the Devils Lake High School Sports Center.

In preparation for this show, we ask that your dancer come to class in her full uniform on Sunday, December 4th so
that we can double-check for any outstanding uniform items prior to show day.

Cando - ND



Tell your family and friends 
what you are THANKFUL FOR.  

Caution: Do not use markers that will bleed through. 
* This is also online on your home town JFK web-site.




